
September 28, 2022
9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m.

Family Outreach Center
Using a car seat, also called a child safety seat, is the best way to protect your kids when they’re 

in a car. Join the New Parent Support Program in partnership with the Department of Public 
Health for an educational workshop about the importance of using a car seat, proper installation, 

and have your car seat or booster seat inspected by a certified passenger safety technician.

For more information, please call

706-791-3579


